
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
WHAT IS THE ISSUE? 
 

Wildlife health and sustainability in the Arctic are increasingly threatened by cumulative stressors 
of climate warming. Many barrenground caribou herds have sustained major declines, yet the 
exact contributors to these have not been defined. There is a need to understand the status and 
trends of caribou populations and to identify factors that are proactive indicators of change.  
 
 

WHAT ARE WE DOING? 
 

We are working with three communities that interact with the Bluenose East (BNE) caribou 
herd to:  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

WHY DOES THIS MATTER?  
 

Traditional Knowledge, Inuit-driven science, and Western science together provide the most 
comprehensive guidance for caribou management. This project unites these sources to derive 
and define specific indicators that will enable proactive timely management of the BNE caribou 
herd and other caribou populations. 
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of Recovery in Barrenground Caribou 
 
 

       NWT CUMULATIVE IMPACT MONITORING PROGRAM 
       PROJECT DESCRIPTION – JULY 2024  

u  Conduct Traditional Knowledge-focused 
interviews on BNE caribou in Kugluktuk, NU and 
Délın̨ę and Wekweètì, NWT to document historical 
trends for population size, demographics, and 
health indicators (e.g., body condition, stress, 
nutrition, diseases).  

 

Délın̨ę u  Implement and expand a community-based 
surveillance program using harvester-collected 
sample kits across all three communities. 

 

u  Develop and deploy new diagnostic tests to 
identify and assess trends of key viruses in caribou. 
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THANK YOU TO ALL THOSE WHO MAKE OUR RESEARCH IN THE ARCTIC POSSIBLE   
 

The Kutz Research Group works closely with arctic communities, territorial governments, and industry partners to 
investigate and monitor wildlife health in the North. The information and results presented here are a direct result of 
these collaborations. We thank all our collaborators and funders who have made this broader program successful. Please 
contact Susan Kutz skutz@ucalgary.ca if you have any questions about this program. 
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